
From: David Knox
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Sneaky action by Qld Government to amend voting laws
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 10:37:06 PM
Importance: High

To Whom It May Concern
 
8-April, 2015
 
Dear Sir,
 
I hereby make the following statement:
I oppose the bill, particular on voter ID and reducing the threshold for political donations
to a trivial $1,000 is a time wasting and expensive idea which catches normal mum and
dad donors (whereas the current threshold is around $12,000 which matches federal
election law).
 
If it works ... don’t try to fix it!
 
Signed:
David Ian Knox, J.P.
 

Malanda, Q. 4885
 

 
email:
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